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Dear Community Members,  

We, the Mount Arlington Recreation Commission would like to thank you for previous sponsorships to our 

programs. Because of your generosity, we were able to deliver outstanding programs to our children such as: tee ball, 

coach pitch, and munchkin soccer. We were able to buy new equipment, balls, and uniforms for our sports program. Not 

only did your sponsorship support our youth programs, but we were also able to launch the MTA Concert Series. These 

concerts were held in special areas of our small town—Fireman’s Field, the Library, and Memorial Park; and, featured 

blues music, jazz, and contemporary artists. We invite you to enjoy the music at next year’s MTA Concert Series! Finally, 

we ended the year with our annual Halloween Bash at Fireman’s Field. This was a fun family event that featured crafts, a 

bounce house, a magic show, and a costume contest with three categories. We had over 100 children sign up to be in the 

costume contest! Again, because of your sponsorship, we were able to award the winners with donated gift cards. 

The Mount Arlington Recreation Commission initiated two new contests this year: The Haunted Halloween House 

Decorating Contest and The Home for the Holidays House Decorating Contest. We had several houses participate in 

these brand new contests, which generated so much buzz in our town! The winners were awarded with gift cards through 

our sponsorship program.  

In 2023, the Mount Arlington Recreation Commission plans to initiate even more events, contests, and activities! 

We are in the early stages of planning for additional MTA community days, vendor markets, a brand new sport in our 

youth programming; as well as, continuing the great things already mentioned above. We ask that you consider making a 

monetary donation (to continue with the planned events) or gift card donations (for all of the fun contests). Additionally, we 

ask that you consider joining us at our community events to showcase your business and meet the wonderful residents of 

our small town.  

Enclosed you will find all the necessary information on how to be a part of this year’s programs and events and 

what you will receive for your donation. If you have any questions, please contact the Recreation Administrative Clerk at 

cchismar@mtarlingtonboro.com. Christina will be able to answer questions regarding the sponsorship forms and keep you 

updated on the events planned for 2023. Thank you for being an important part of what makes Mount Arlington so special. 

In partnership, 

 
Kristen Eannetta 
Recreation Chairperson 

 

mailto:cchismar@mtarlingtonboro.com


 

2023 Spring/Summer Sponsorship/Donation Agreement   
 

Please note MABORC reserves the right to use all sponsorship funds towards another season/sport/event based on need and 
requested team availability.  Specific requested sports teams are given on a first come basis. Please contact the Recreation 
Department via email for fastest response at cchismar@mtarlingtonboro.com to check team/sport availability prior to submitting 
this form.   

 

Sponsor a 
Program! 

 

Please select one or more: 
 Munchkin Soccer 
 MTA Tee Ball/Coach Pitch  
 No Preference/MABORC Choice 

 Plaque with photo of the program you have sponsored.  
 Recognition of your sponsorship on our website and 

Facebook pages.  
 Includes one color Company/Family Name on the back of tee-

shirts for one program. (generally more participants than one 
sports team)  

Name of child on team:  
 
________________ 
 

 
 

Concert Sponsorship Donation:    
Bands are booked in advance.  In the 
case of inclement weather you will be 
notified and be given the next available 
concert night.   

• Company provided banner prominently displayed at event 
• Company logo displayed on Borough website and social 

media pages in all pre-event announcements. 
Company provided collateral/giveaways at event, if desired. 

$  ___________ 

 
 

 

General monetary or product 
donation, such as gift cards, to be 
used towards MABORC Recreation 
Programs and Events. 

Gift cards will be used for prizes for contests held. 
 
Includes recognition of your contribution on our website and 
Facebook page.  

$  ___________ 

 
For best results, please email business logo or business card for advertisement to the email address listed below. 

 

Sponsor Business Name: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________Town_______________________ State____ Zip____________ Phone: _________________________ 

Sponsor Contact Name: ____________________________________________________ Contact email: ______________________________________  

Website link for advertisement: ____www._______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Fill out if you are not providing a digital company logo.  Print name or company as it should appear on website. 

Line 1 _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Enclosed is my check in the amount of $___________________ made payable to “Borough of Mt. Arlington” 

 
 _____________________________________________             ________________________________________    
Sponsor Signature         Date 
 
 

 

Submit to:  Borough of Mt. Arlington – MABORC - 419 Howard Blvd. ~ Mount Arlington, NJ 07856 
Questions please email cchismar@mtarlingtonboro.com  or call 973-398-6832 x200.  Friend us on Facebook “Mount Arlington Borough” 

Mt. Arlington Board of Recreation Commission - All forms and information confidential and not to be accessed under Open Public Records Act (OPRA) 
 

 

MVP 
$200.00 

 

General 
Donation 

 

 

Summer 
Concerts 
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